
Governor Wolf announced today that he would allow the 2015/2016 budget bill, House Bill 1801, become law. 

This means that $3 billion in BEF currently held by the state will flow out to school districts ASAP.  The budget presented includes an additional $150 million over 

the 2014/2015 allocation.  This is an increase of $50 million in BEF on top of the $100 million included in the budget blue


